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Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 11 Study Leave

We would like to give you notice of Year 11 study leave.

On Friday 24th May, all Year 11 students will be invited to a special leaving event from

11.10am. Breaktime refreshments will be served to the pupils, and they will then be able to sign their
shirts as a lasting memory of their school days. The event will end with a formal leavers' assembly
and the students will be dismissed from school at approximately Midday.

School will be open for revision sessions in the May half term:

May Revision Sessions

Tuesday 28" May

Wednesday 29" May

Thursday 30" May

AM Geography Yrll
9.30-12.00 KAS H6
HGI H4

History Yr13

Textiles and Product
Design Yrll
HTH T3

Maths Yri1l
GLE C2

Science Yrll

AHA H3 VBRT9
Sociology Yr13 English Language
PCA M3 Yrl3
JBAC3
PM Geography Yr13 History Yr11
12.30-3.00 KAS H6 KHIH1
HGI H4 PRO H5

From Monday 3 June students are still welcome to attend school and to revise in the library. Pre-
exam breakfast and lunch sessions will also still be delivered by subject teachers before
exams. Refreshments and support from teachers are available to every student before they enter the

exam hall.
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Students may also contact and access their subject teachers during study leave for continued
support during their revision.

Sixth Form Induction Day takes place on Wednesday 26" June. Students considering applying to
Sixth Form should attend. The day starts at 8.45am and ends at 12.30pm.

GCSE Results Day, and enrolment to Sixth Form, is on Thursday 22" August. Results are available
from 8.00am until 10.30am in Main Hall. Students should please enroll into our Sixth Form after
collecting results.

We ask that every student attends school with an adult on this day so that they can be supported to
collect results and make important decisions about their future. If students are unable to collect
results in person they should please make contact with our Exams Officer, Mrs Govindbhai to
organise alternative collection.

If you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely

0/ LL 0L .

Ms Pardoe
Head of School



